
	

 
	

	

	

	

Mrs. Dicken’s 

Newsletter 

January 7th 

            Classroom News 

Please check your child’s reading 
log daily.  They are also strongly 
encouraged to practice their 12 
words every night! 

We still need several volunteers for 
library every other                                   
Wednesday! 

Enrichment clusters will be starting 
this Friday! 

Snack:  Monday: Hector, 

  Tuesday: Leysliee 

  Thursday: Elliott 

  Friday: Daniella 

 

Important Dates 

THIS FRIDAY 1-8-16 Students will 
be allowed to wear a hat for a 50 

cent donation.  Proceeds from this 
fundraiser will go to the family of 

Adarius Walker.  

Library: January 13th 

FUEL UP- January 28th 

Lunch Menu 

Monday: Beef Tacos 

Tuesday: Sweet and Sour Chicken 

Wednesday: Lasagna 

Thursday: Chicken Fried Steak 

Friday: Hamburger 

Following Monday: Chicken Alfredo 

 

 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Safe

Remember to do some fun reading over Winter break!  Also, we are working 
toward earning a reward pizza party for good behavior and following 
procedures.  Send me an email if you’d like to help out with that! Thanks! 

 

 Keep up to date with our classroom website: 

mrsdickenjrces.weebly.com 


